
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Murray Avenue Book Fair is coming!   
 
This is a great opportunity to connect with your child over the thrill 
of bringing home new books to dive into again and again. Studies 
show that kids read more when they choose books for 
themselves. And fostering a love of independent reading leads to 
a wide variety of benefits—including academic success and 
improved mental health. 
 
  Here’s everything you need to know about the Book Fair:   

 Dates: 11/18 - 11/27 
 Location: Murray Ave. School Library 
 Details: Students visit during Library class; parents can 

attend 11/22 - 11/27 (noon - 3:15 PM) & until 8 PM on 
11/26. 

Set up a Book Fair eWallet for cash-free shopping, and consider 
donating to Share the Fair™ to help students in need. 
 
Share the book joy! 
 
Steve Kelly, Librarian (skelly@lmtsd.org) 
 

http://bit.ly/3ObLaVT
https://bit.ly/3YOLEY4
https://bit.ly/4hs0ryZ
mailto:skelly@lmtsd.org

